
From: Lees, Robert
To: Derek Brouwer
Subject: AGO PRR Extension Letter
Date: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 12:07:25 PM
Attachments: AGO PRR Extension Letter 11-23-2021.pdf

Dear Mr. Brouwer,
 
Attached please find a letter in response to your public records requested dated November 17, 2021
related to the August 25, 2021 officer-involved shooting in Rutland.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Robert
 
 
Robert D. Lees
Assistant Attorney General
Vermont Attorney General’s Office | Criminal Division
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this
communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this
E-mail in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy this E-mail. Any unauthorized copying, disclosure
or distribution of the material or taking of any action in reliance on the contents of the electronically transmitted
materials is prohibited. Vermont’s lobbyist registration and disclosure law applies to certain communications with
and activities directed at the Attorney General.   Prior to any interactions with the Office of the Vermont Attorney
General, you are advised to review Title 2, sections 261-268 of the Vermont Statutes Annotated, as well as the
Vermont Secretary of State’s most recent compliance guide available
at https://www.sec.state.vt.us/elections/lobbying.aspx.
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STATE OF VERMONT 


OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 


05609-1001 
 


November 23, 2021 


Derek Brouwer 
Seven Days 
PO Box 1164 
Burlington, VT 05402-1164 
(802) 341-3064 
derek@sevendaysvt.com 
 
Re: November 17, 2021, Public Records Request: Rutland Officer-Involved Shooting 
 
Dear Mr. Brouwer: 
 
I am writing in connection with your public records act request dated November 17, 2021, requesting 
information about the officer-involved shooting that took place on August 25, 2021, involving Rutland City 
Police Department Corporal Christopher. Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office 
will need to invoke its right to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and 
appropriately examine a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records which are demanded in a single 
request. 
 
We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Robert D. Lees 
Robert D. Lees 
Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division 
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